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COMING SOON

Cook County Health is opening a new community health center at 

467 East 31st Street, Chicago, in the city’s Bronzeville neighborhood. 

Anchored by the historic Provident Hospital, CCH’s new Bronzeville 

Health Center represents an exciting expansion of the health 

system’s services on Chicago’s South Side. 

Bronzeville Health Center will offer family medicine, behavioral 

health, and rehabilitation services, including physical therapy, 

occupational therapy, and speech therapy.  The health center can 

also accommodate additional specialty services that will be added 

based on community needs. 

Bronzeville
Health Center

Bronzeville Health Center will join CCH’s network of 13 other community health centers located across 

Chicago and suburban Cook County. 

As one of the largest public health systems in the nation, CCH is dedicated to creating access to high-

quality, comprehensive health care services to the residents of Cook County regardless of ability to pay. 

For more information about CCH’s locations and services, visit 

www.cookcountyhealth.org or call 312-864-0200 to make an appointment. 

Bronzeville Health Center by the Numbers 
•  85,000 expected visits annually  

•  26,000 square feet 

•  44 exam rooms 

•  95 staff members

•  $10M investment by Cook County Health and Cook County 
    Bureau of Asset Management 


